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*If we get rain this week and the area floods, we will 
need to postpone.

Support your school with other parents and 
teachers. It's not just fundraising- you'll get 

the chance to help with school learning 
initiatives, connect with other parents, enrich 
the educational experiences and more. There 

are many different ways to get involved! 
 





Mrs. Doyle has really enjoyed checking out 
thousands of library books to our Renaissance 
readers this school year. It is the time of year to 
begin checking our bookshelves at home and 
our lockers here at school for some of those 
books we may have forgotten to return. Your 

child may have received a list of the books he or 
she still has checked out. 

 
Please return all books by Friday, June 7th. 

 
Thank you for using our Renaissance Library so 

frequently this year!

Library Books



It is always a good day to 
turn in Box Tops!





There are still a few slots open for the 

boys and girls of Renaissance to get their 

hair styled first thing in the morning! 

 

The students have really enjoyed this 

popular addition to our school day!



In order to make field day run 

efficiently and smoothly, we could use 

your help. We are in need of volunteers 

to run games/stations. Please click on 

the following link to sign up. 

Thank you!

The Annual RPSA Field Day will 

be held on our last day of school!

Field Day 
June 14, 2019!

https://www.signupgenius.com/g 

o/508084aa4a829a4f94-2019

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/508084aa4a829a4f94-2019








Athletics
Little Rams Basketball: 
Thank you to all of the Kindergarten/Voyager and Islanders that participated in 
the camp!  We’d also like to thank Mrs. Moore, Mr. Neyer, and all of the 
volunteers for making this camp such a huge success! 
 
2019-2020 Renaissance Athletics Updates: 
Attention Families: Please be on the lookout for new and exciting changes to 
next year’s athletics program!  Changes will be made to the Athletics Handbook, 
as well as to other areas of our program.  Student-athletes can get your 
physicals out of the way NOW for next year!  That’s right - you can get your 
physical for the next athletics year now.  Just bring your completed physical 
paperwork to the school and drop it off, and you will be all set.  We look forward 
to the changes that are going to be happening. 




